MISSION STATEMENT

Providing family oriented Christian homes for adults who have developmental disabilities, on a working ranch.

VOL. 22, NO. 1

"Shepherding the Hesitant"

APRIL 2009

MESSAGE FROM THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR



high light some of the activities and accomplishments of the past year.

Our board and committees, under the leadership of President Darrell Ehrlick, have been very busy; starting with an update and revision of the Board Governance/Policy Notebook. With a \$25,000 grant from the Bair Family Trust the facilities committee was able to proceed with the engineers and architect in preparation for the building of the

new resident home. Everything is now ready to go out for bid; the fundraising committee is working to complete the funding for this project. The nominating committee is doing an excellent job keeping the board membership at 15; bringing together leadership from different spheres of experience and influence. The planning committee has updated the strategic plan and the fundraising committee has planned another great evening for the annual fundraising dinner on April 21st.

Facility Improvements:

The property that was purchased two years ago had a prolific community of prairie dogs that were building subdivisions on our adjoining field and the neighbor's field to the east. Last summer the farm crew with much perseverance was successful in exterminating the varmints. The fields are now ready to be replanted.

A couple of years ago the Department of Natural Resource Conservation came to us offering to cost share a program to move our livestock away from the creek. This involved relocating corrals, drilling a well, and putting in three 1,000 gal frost free stock tanks. With a little more corral work and fencing, this project will be completed. A new lambing barn was built that includes a worming room and indoor plumbing.

In 2007 a grant was received from the Charles M. Bair Family Trust to make the green house complex more energy efficient. Thirteen new high efficiency heaters and a climate control system are in operation this season. In addition three green houses have been retrofitted with high efficiency and low maintenance construction materials.

Pierce Floor covering has been very generous toward Special K Ranch and with a grant from the Muryl & Lu Myhre Foundation carpeting was replaced on both levels in Agape house, upstairs in Ostrum house, and two kitchen floors were recovered.

A memorial for Keith Broyles was received to refurbish and furnish the modular home on the Craig Addition. Keith did a lot of

In this article I would like to volunteer work for SKR and really enjoyed time with the residents. We are excited to have this house as a memorial for him. It will be used to house volunteer guests and as a retreat for the home advisors on their days off.

Vocational Activities

The Reforesting contract growing seedling trees for the BLM has expanded each of the past two years and continues this year. The garden was revived last summer and everyone on the ranch enjoyed the fresh vegetables. Now in our eleventh season, each year the bedding plant program gets a little more organized, the resident's abilities keep growing, and the whole operation runs a little more smoothly. Last year was the first tomato crop that was watered by an automatic watering system. This was a much appreciated upgrade from having to measure and mix the plant food by hand and turn valves on and off quite frequently throughout the hot summer days.

Resident Activities

The residents keep very active with weekly trips to town to do their banking, visit the library, and do some personal shopping. Other social and recreational events include attending church, skiing, bowling, several rodeos throughout the year, the state fair, arena football games, baseball games, concerts, dances, monster truck show, and church camp. The residents and staff do a great job of selling raffle tickets for Montana Special Olympics and earn almost enough to pay for their three day trip to the Special Olympics basketball tournament each year.

At the end of each year I look back with disbelief that another year has passed; I am amazed at all that has happened; and, I'm awed by the skills growth and maturity of the residents. I am especially grateful for the commitment of a caring staff; the leadership of our board; and, the generosity of our donor partners. I give praise and thanks to God who graciously loves each of us and provides for the needs of this ministry.

Taught Joehne

Respectfully,

Support 53% ■ Net Sales 13% ☐ Fees 24% Grants 10%



Program Services 79% ■ Administration 12% □ Fundraising 9%

SPECIAL K RANCH BOARD OF DIRECTORS

PRESIDENT Darrell E. Ehrlick

CPA Anderson Zurmuehlen & Co

TREASURER Roger Huebner

Tax Partner CPA Eide Bailly LLP

SECRETARY Roger A. Lee

V.P. - Wealth Management Smith Barney

VICE PRESIDENT Scott Johnson

Vice-president Agri-Business Div. First Interstate Bank

Curt Cotton Stockman Bank

Thomas K Hohn Hohn Engineering, PLLC

Kim Wallila Teacher

Laurel School District **Brent Johnson**

Business Management

Allan Karell

Attorney Karell, Dyre, Haney PLLP **Marcie Scott**

Rancher Self Employed

Douglas Miller

Retired Whitewood Transportation

Christine Simonsen Sales & Marketing

Self Employed

Jim Tarr

Lumber Yard Supply

Don Havig Self-employed

Cindy Lyle First Interstate Bank

SPECIAL K RANCH FOUNDATION DIRECTORS

PRESIDENT Butch Bratsky

Stockman Bank

VICE PRESIDENT Scott Johnson

Vice-president Agri-Business Div. First Interstate Bank

TREASURER K. Dean Frank

Farmers Insurance

SECRETARY Julie Lovell

News Anchor KTVQ-TV

Jim HelgesonJDH Financial Services

Douglas Miller

Retired Whitewood Transportation

Roger A. Lee

Financial Advisor V.P. - Wealth Management Smith Barney

SOMETIMES I FORGET



Get wisdom, get understanding; do not forget my words or swerve from them. Proverbs 4:5

Definition: Memory loss is unusual forgetfulness that can be caused by brain damage due to disease or injury, or it can be caused by severe emotional trauma. (In my case I think they all apply and you might add age)

One weekend a month I stay at the Special K Ranch as a Home Advisor relief staff. This allows me to spend some quality time with the residents of that particular house. I rotate the houses so that I can spend time with all of our residents. When a ladies house is in the rotation I will bring them home to spend time with my family. Carla and Jonah enjoy spending time with the ladies as well, hot tubing, playing Wii video games, making popcorn and watching movies. It is very easy as we are interacting to forget that they are developmentally disabled. We don't focus on their disability and they don't focus on ours.

One particular weekend I brought two houses into church with me. We sat up front so Jeremy, who is legally blind, might see the worship band and Kyle who plays the drums could appreciate the electric drums. After the sermon it was time for communion, this is always a sobering time. A time to reflect on all that Christ is and the incredible love that he showed for me by dying on the cross. As the elements were being passed down the row I notice that one of the guys behind me did not take any. I asked him if he was alright and he looked at me with distressing eyes and held up his trembling hand. You see he has been losing control of his fine motor skills and gets embarrassed and frustrated because he sometimes needs help doing things we take for granted. I got up and went and got the elements and gave him the bread and I held the cup of juice. When it was time to partake I turned around and put the cup to his lips and poured the juice. As I was pouring our eyes met and it was like we could see into each other's soul for a split second and we both knew it was good. And he took bread, gave thanks and broke it, and gave it to them, saying, "This is my body given for you; do this in remembrance of me." In the same way, after the supper he took the cup, saying, "This cup is the new covenant in my blood, which is poured out for you". Luke 22:19-20

I sat down and began to feel very humbled over the whole thing. It was one of those times when you know you where just blessed by the Holy Spirit. I began to reflect on the whole thing, it was like Jesus was showing me that He holds the cup to my lips daily. I am His child and He feeds me daily. The process of being made broken bread and poured-out wine means that I have to be the nourishment for other people's souls until they learn to feed on God. We owe it to God to be our best for His lambs and sheep, as well as for Him. Do not forget to entertain strangers, for by so doing some people have entertained angels without knowing it. Hebrews 13:2

Sometimes I forget?

Thank You Lord.

Mike

P.S. Have I told you how much I Love my LIFE?

Special K Ranch can now be found on Facebook.

If you are a member of Facebook, you can now keep up with all the latest hapepnings at Special K. You can watch our ranch video, view pictures, get the latest information on special events and give us your thoughts.

WATCH FOR THE NEW SPECIAL K WEBSITE COMING SOON.

We are currently updating our website.

When complete we think you will be excited with all of the new and easy to use features it will have to offer.



JOE BURST, DEVELOPMENT DIRECTOR

Each time I put this newsletter together I have to think about what I want to say. The problem I usually

face is not what to say, but which story, opportunity or concern to talk about. This is also the time when our annual dinner details are being finalized and it was at one of our dinner committee meetings that the focus of my story came to be.

We know that when you attend this year's dinner you will have an enjoyable evening. As I have said many times before the dinner gives us an opportunity to tell our story through the people that live and work at Special K Ranch but what the dinner doesn't show is what goes into putting on an event that lasts just a few hours. I am much honored to work with a small committee of volunteers that freely give many hours over months of the year, just to make this event memorable and successful.

Who makes up this committee? Well the core committee consists of Vera Reineking, who keeps me on task and is always ready to say I'll take care of it. Jean Steele spending countless hours handling our auction items and lining up volunteers for the evening. I have known both of these ladies for many years and have I have always felt that I could run my ideas by them expecting an honest answer as to whether they are feasible or not. We are missing our leader of the past two years Jyl Story while she works with her husband in Helena this year. Jyl has been great in keeping the committee on target and has brought a little more elegance to our dinner kicking it up a notch. Fortunately one of our Board members Cindy Lyle has stepped in as dinner chairperson bringing with

her many talents in marketing and public relations. My wife Mary, Lynn Ketchum, and Lori Ketchum have had the task of adding a special touch to our auction item tables making them blend in with our theme. Christine Simonsen another Board member is on her second year with the committee bringing excitement and knowledge of other similar events keeping us from having to reinvent the wheel. New to the committee this vear are Darla Huebner, and new Board members Kim Wallila and Marcie Scott. These three ladies came on board with enthusiasm and right away started inviting new people to become table hosts and donate auction items as well as decorating for the event. Finally we have been fortunate to get some expert help from Lisa Bollman who attended our dinner for the first time last year and offered her help in designing this year's program. Not only do these people work on the logistics for the evening but they spend countless hours encouraging people to attend the dinner, help with sponsorships and/or donate an auction item.

I would be remiss if I didn't also recognize the yearlong efforts of another group of volunteers, our Board members listed in another section of the newsletter. The Board is given the task of raising money through sponsorships for the dinner that allow people to attend our dinner at no charge. They have done an excellent job performing a task that most people are not comfortable doing.

We hope that you will be able to attend this year's dinner and if possible contribute in some way if asked by one of these dedicated individuals who truly believe in the mission of Special K Ranch. Please also help us by telling these people thank you for their hard work.

Yours in Service,

Joe Burst Development Director

Community Champions of our Quality of Life

Granite Realty is committed to supporting organizations that promote a wonderful lifestyle for all of us. We are dedicated to supporting our community's organizations that improve the way all the citizens of our area live.

We will do this by pledging 3% of our proceeds from every sale to nonprofits in our area that enhance our quality of life. Our clients have the choice of where half the proceeds go and our agents choose the recipient of the other half.

Montana District Kiwanis Foundation helps out in a pinch. Special K Ranch received a \$1500 grant recently to help pay our

expenses for participating in Special Olympics. This was a very timely donation this year and helped tremendously cover what was sure to be a shortfall for this worthwhile event.

Thank You Granite Realty and MT. District Kiwanis Foundation for your continued support.

Presentation of donation by Liz Miller of Granite Realty†and Nick Morrison to Special K Ranch.

A GREAT GIFT IDEA

MEMORIALS AND HONORARIUMS November 1, 2008 - February 28, 2009

We are pleased that the people memorialized and honored on these pages are part of the on-going ministry of Special K Ranch. A special thanks to those making these gifts.

		VIS:

KEITH & DEBBIE BAKESLEY

Donna Beutler

DON BRUCE, JOAN BISCHOFF

Mom & Robert Bischoff

LORENE BISCHOFF

Larry & Joy Goehner

MARY DAVEY BLILEY

Eileen Davey

JERE BOGRETT

Lawrence & Shirley G Benson

LAURIE BOGRETT

Korin Bartels

Lawrence & Shirley G Benson

S. JOE BURST Louise Regelin

MARGARET CLARK

Mr & Mrs Thomas & Carolyn Clark

JUDY CUFF Mary Ruetten

MARK DAVEY Eileen Davey

MR. & MRS. TIMOTHY DAVEY

Eileen Davey DARRELL EHRLICK Bentley Foundation

DALLAS EIDE Marshal & Gwen Haferkamp

Allene Helgeson LEE GAGNON

Charles Green Kevin & Susan H Nickol LARRY & JOY GOEHNER Mom & Robert Bischoff

MARK GREEN

Larry & Joy Goehner HANK GREMMER Charles & Lois Noggle

HAROLD, NELLIE, BILL GREMMER

Charles & Lois Noggle HENRY GREMMER Louis & Nyla Musser **BOB & BEV HARPER** Charles & Lois Noggle TERESA HAWKINS Eileen Davey

SLYVIA & HANZ HAYNIE

Donna Beutler

JOHN & JOAN HEBERLY

Beth & Thomas Keating

TOM HELM Myrna M Stone

JASON & JODI HOBETS

Joyce Davison BETTY HOEKSEMA

Charles & Katherine Safris

SUZANNE JACKSON

Don & Jane Jones

ALEX KLEE

Jack & Vivian H Klee

DOUG & JANE LARSON

Donna Beutler

JERRY & CHERYL LEHR Kerry & Doris Keyser MARIE MILLER

Dottie Leeds PHIL NIEMAN

Vernon & Joyce Knowle PAUL & VICKI NUNBERG

Donna Beutler **GRACE POTTS**

Gary & Daneen Campbell

TIM POTTS

Gale & Jean Steinhoff GENE RADACH

Mom & Robert Bischoff **BILL & MAYBELLE RITTAL**

Donna Beutler JIMMIE & MAE RITTAL Donna Beutler

BOB SOLIE

Lawrence & Elfie Small **BOB & ANN SOLIE** Wilbur & Judy Solie

ALL SKR STAFF & RESIDENTS

Bob & Jan Moore BOB STEINBERG Mom & Robert Bischoff TWYLA STEINBERG Larry & Joy Goehner ALIEDA STONE Myrna M Stone LOUISE TERRETT Ellen Terrett

STAN & DARYL TODD Doug & Stacy T Dolan DARYL & KIM TRANGMOE

Donna Beutler WALKER FAMILY Brent & Cheryl Johnson KATHY WANROY

Danny & Mandy Bronson **RUTH WARREN**

Ron & Carol Mjelde

KENNY, SUE & FAMILY WHITE

Robert & Phyllis Willems **ROBIN WILLEMS** Claire Miller Marilyn J Olsen DAN & DARLA ZIER Donna Beutler

EA & MARCELLA ZINNE Ernest N. & Joyce Zinne

MEMORIALS:

WILLIAM ANDERSON Larry & Joy Goehner

KEITH ASBELL Donna B Asbell

LYDIA BERNHARDT Robert & Kay Kraft

CLINTON BISHOP Catherine L Buller

HELEN BLACKFORD

Clara Benner

GERHART BLAIN

Doug & Evelyn Miller **BOB & DALE**

Betty Kebshull

VIRGINIA BOGRETT

Korin Bartels

Lawrence & Shirley G Benson

Alice List

MARGARET BOYER David & Karen Pals BERTHA BROOKS Louis & Nyla Musser

KEITH BROYLES Mara Broules

Mt Manufactured Housing & RV

PEGGY BUSS

Lawrence & Shirley G Benson

Pauline Steinmetz LINDA ZINNE CASS Ernest N. & Jouce Zinne LEONARD CLOUGH Richard & Sheri Linger MARVELLE COLE

DONNA CARDWELL

Harry A. & Judith B. Cuff Dottie Leeds

JEAN CRELLIN Donald & Jean Russell Mrs Ruth Warren JOSEPH CRISFULLI James & Carol Swanson CLYDE & HELEN CROMWELL

Christine Kuntz STEVE CROSS

Robert & Kerry Downing **BRANDON CULLINAN** James & Carol Swanson LILLIAN CUNNINGHAM Thomas Blankenship JACK DIETRICH Blue Rock Prod/Pepsi Co

VIVIAN DUELL

Warren & Esther Heyer ARNOLD EGEMO Robert & Rebecca Tirrell

Larry Erb

LEON EGY

Ernest N. & Joyce Zinne

JOAN ELLIOTT

Jo Evans

FRED FEUERBACHER III Jerry & Colleen Minch CHARLES FINK JR

Dorothy Bummer Leo & Erlys Fink Vivian Hodges

Don Smith

Gerald & Carole Vogel Bill Michael DORETTA FLYNN Irene German Pat & Brenda Mischel

James & Carol Swanson

RONNY FORNEY

Mr & Mrs Samuel & Patricia Forney

BILL & EMMA FRANK Warren & Judith Frank

JAKE FRANK Don & Lee Eide Margaret & Leslie Frank Louis & Virginia Gauthier

Vivian Hodges Mandeville Agency Don & Janet Ronan ARLENE FRITZLER Shirlee Quinn **BOB GAFFRI**

James & Mary Paxton CARL & EVA GAUB Charles & Eva Monaghan **DELORES GIBBS**

Helen Gibbs

CHRISTIAN GOEHNER Duane & Corvetta Goehner KLEORA GOEHNER

Duane & Corvetta Goehner

OTTO GOEHNER Larry & Joy Goehner WALTER GOODMAN Robert & Kay Kraft ALBIE GORDON Mrs. Bette Wolff LUCILLE GRAY Cliff & Helen Hanson LILLY GRIGSBY Jim & Loyann Kimmery

Village Gardens HAROLD GRINOLDS Doug & Vivian Grinolds PETER GUTHRIDGE Gerald & Claudia Howard VERN HALVORSON

Ervin & Peggy Wood

YOUR WILL A Way To Help **Others**

A will is the simplest form of a planned gift and it affords everyone the opportunity to help others and have a living legacy. Consider naming Special K Ranch in your will for a percentage, a specific amount, or as the sole benefactor. Special K Ranch could also be named as beneficiary of a life insurance policy, your tax-deferred IRA or other retirement plan. The blessings you have received will continue to bless and help others. (Check with your attorney for the proper legal forms and wording.)

MEMORIALS

...Continued

ROBERT F HARI HELEN KROLL BERTHA NEVILLE Mr Winston Stahlecker George & Marlene Amen Jim & Linda Peters Robert & Rebecca Tirrell ROSEMARY STENDORF FLORENCE KRUM VERNON OSTROM Herm & Joy Sian Susan Leaverton LEONARD HARRISON Terry & Geri Rudio Mrs. Mary Ostrom WILLIS STENEHJEM ALVINA LACKMAN LEO OSTWALD Pat & Brenda Mischel Robert & Judith Buchanan GRETCHEN HAYNIE Carl & Gloria Fox Jim & Ruth Hatten Charles & Alberta Cook Harry & Sue Staley DALE PATTERSON Alice & Craig Kolstad Phil & Lecia Letz ANNIE B HENDERSHOT CINDY LAMBRECHT Clyde & Helen Oberg Charles & Joy Lindberg DAVID PAVEY Paul & Eileen Hendershot Blake & Roberta Mackin Keith & Marlene L. Mohl VERLIE LANGEMO Martin & Nadine Mutch Jane KukesPenney Cynthia Pavey ALFRED HERGENRIDER Bertha Langemo GLORIA PETERSON Lianne J Pearson Wayne E Schlecht EDWARD LELAND Anna Descheemaeker Richard & Nancy Pence ALLAN HERGENRIDER Barbara S Prestrud HAROLD REINKE KAY SWANSON Karen Hergenrider JOHN LENHART R.W. & Mildred Reinke Wallace & Margaret Blain JOSEPH A HERMAN Dale & Bobbi Lalim **BRUCE REMMICH** DARYLE & GREGORY SYME GEORGE LOYNING Adrienne Gibson Loren & Nancy Sasser Donna Beutler LEON HICKS Robert & Bette Brester **GARY REYNOLDS RUBY TEETERS** Kathryn Hicks **AXEL & HAZEL LUNDRING** Bonnie L. Frank Deborah A Brace LYLE HOEFNER Kirsten & Karsten Lundring Gary & Linda Branae Robert & Kay Kraft Robert & Juanita Martin **RUBYTHAUT** Mom & Robert Bischoff MARY LYGA WALTER HOLMES Bill Lyga Carol Rice Ernest N. & Joyce Zinne Elsie Holmes ZACHARY MACDONALD HAROLD & HELEN RIDENOUR MR. & MRS. ANDREW TIBOR EILEEN HRUSKA Ms Mary Rogers & Phyllis Hoskin Tom & Shirley Tibor ALYSHA ROSEKELLY'S FATHER MARY VANDERSLOOT Larry & Marilyn G O'dell R, B. MAC MACLEOD MILDRED HUDSON Francis & Marguerite Mayes Michael & Janie Neitzel Curtis Kuehn CHRISTOPHER MANGEN JOHN VUCONICH Don & Dolores Mcclure FRIEDA ROTH MARY HUNTLEY Earl & Donna Hensley Al & Shirley Havens Wallace & Margaret Blain DOHRIS MARX MARIAN RUDIO AL WAGNER Mr Winston Stahlecker LAILA JARVELA Hazel Stevens William & Gladys Bernhardt Gretchen Wagner Larry & Joy Goehner RANDALL MCCORMICK Maria K Burton IRENE WAPLES JANITH JENKINS Chris Carrington Ray & Mary Jane Spiroff Charles & Joy Lindberg Larry & Joy Goehner DAVID & JEAN MCCULLOUGH Hank & Betty Gabel JOHN WARREN RAY JIMISON Pete & Norleen Langdorf Randy L Helzer Ron & Carol Mielde LISA MCJUNKIN William & Irene N Hergett JOHN WARWOOD Pat & Brenda Mischel BOB JOHN Donna Beutler Jerry & Pam Kaiser Hazel Stevens FLORENCE MENNIE FRED WEILER Thomas & Jeannette H Davis Donald Kammerzel WILMA JOHN Don Kolstad Edward & Carol Morris George & Marlene Amen William & Fay Haynie FRED MILLER Terry & Geri Rudio Anna Descheemaeker MARY ANN JONES Dick & Martha Davidson DALLAS WELDELE Nancy Tomicich James W Jones Donald & Shirley Harr Elmer & Theil Weil Marvin & Kay Kappel WARREN JONES Dottie Leeds Thelma F Weil A.L. DUTCH WILLEMS Robert & Phyllis Willems Blake & Roberta Mackin R.L. & EBETH SANDERSON Richard & Anna Willems FRANCES KELSEY John & Peggy Munis Charles & Eva Monaghan KEVIN J. WILLEMS Karen Hergenrider Mr Robert W. Petersen SALLY SCHARDT Richard & Anna Willems Jim & Phyllis Hoskin Alice Ryniker Bob & Betty Saxbury RON WOLTERMAN Jim & Linda Peters Arloa Weiss DORIS SCHOLTZ Jack & Audrey Parks KEITH & CAROL KIMBALL Magdalene B Winslow Jerry & Connie Kaiser MARGARET WOLTERMANN Todd & Kaylene Hauck JOANN MILLER Joan Vogel Stan & Judy Eisenman FRANK & LOUISE KLINGLE George & Mary Kroll Lois Wright Fred & Marjorie Ruth Klingle MARIE MILLER Robert & Barbara Zuklic Leroy & Norma Kappel RAYMOND KOLSTAD Bob & Betty Saxbury JIM SCHOLTZ Marvin & Kay Kappel Mrs Carole M Tetrault BETTY MOHR Ms. Nina E. Scholtz ROSE WOMBOLT GLENN KORBER William & Gladys Bernhardt MARTHA SEWARD Larry Erb AMELIA YEAGER Phil & Lecia Letz Marlene Donaugh Dennis Grigsby SANDRA KRAFT Marlene & Robert Lowman HELEN SHOGAR Don & Shirley Miller Robert & Kay Kraft ROBERT MONACO James & Carol Swanson KATE ZIMMERMAN Magdalene B Winslow Jim & Ruth Hatten SUSAN SMITH Mr & Mrs Aaron & Lorrine Zimmerman DON KRAMER BERTA MORRISON Ernest N. & Joyce Zinne Ervin & Peggy Wood Robert Morrison DAN SOELYE DONALD D KRAMER KENT NATHE Bob & Betty Saxbury

VIRGINIA SOUTHWORTH

Don & Lee Eide

KAY STAHLECKER

Larry & Nancy Frank

Michele Amen Mack

PAT KRAMER

Cliff & Helen Hanson

HANNAH H. NESSET

Jim & Phyllis Hoskin

A Place to Always Call Home You are cordially invited to attend The Special K Ranch

23rd Annual Fundraising Dinner Tuesday, April 21, 2009

Doors open at 5:00 pm Dinner at 6:00 pm Billings Holiday Inn Trade Center

The fun begins with a silent auction and a live auction later in the evening. You will enjoy a delicious dinner of 6 ounce sirloin, potato pancakes, string beans and strawberry shortcake. Entertainment for the evening will be provided by the Quint Essentials as well as songs by the residents of Special K. Several residents will tell about the program activities along with information about current happenings. You will also find out who was chosen as Rancher of the Year and Most Improved Rancher. John Pulasky will be the evening's Master of Ceremonies and Rick Young will be the auctioneer.

There are a number of opportunities available allowing you to be named as a supporter of Special K Ranch and a sponsor of the dinner.



Sponsors are recognized at four levels:
Directors Club \$2,500 and above
Barons \$1,000-\$2,499
Partners \$500-\$1,000
Herders \$250-\$499

Other Opportunities:

There is no cost to attend the dinner. We invite you to attend the dinner and also consider inviting your friends and family as a Table Host. There is also no cost to become a table host, just invite enough people to fill a table 8-10 people per table.

If you would like to help sponsor, host a table, donate an auction item or attend the Dinner, please call

322-5520 or e-mail us at skr@hughes.net. Or fill out the enclosed card listing your choices by April 10, 2009.

If you cannot attend the dinner but still want to support the goals of Special K Ranch, you can send a gift to help pay for various needed projects at Special K.



Shepherd Society-- Ensuring the future by making a commitment today

As many of you know, we received a large bequest from Arlee and Millie Craig last year when Millie passed away. This gift will shape the future of the ranch and Arlee and Millie will always be in our thoughts and prayers. Even though we know that they as well as many others know how much we appreciate their generosity, we wish we could have thanked them in person. Over the years bequest of all sizes have played an important role in the growth and success of Special K Ranch. Bequests of all sizes have become a main source of endowment support and help ensure that our Foundation will be financially sound for generations to come. By giving to our Foundations endowment fund the amount is placed in the endowment and only the earnings from the endowment are spent which allows your gift to become a perpetual gift that will give forever. Because we want

to recognize individuals who have named Special K Ranch in their wills and estate plans we have established the Shepherd Society. If you have included Special K Ranch in your estate plans, please let us know of your intentions so that we may recognize you as a Shepherd Society member.

As a member of the Shepherd Society you will receive a plaque handcrafted with the help of the Special K residents and your name will be placed on a special wall at Special K Ranch. This will become a permanent, visual reminder that your support will continue for years to come.

We would be more then happy to send you general information regarding Bequest, Charitable Gift Annuities and Charitable Remainder Trusts and information on becoming a Shepherd Society member but we do not provide legal or tax advice. You should consult with your legal and/or tax advisors for information regarding, or issues concerning, planned gifts or estate planning.

For more information on the Special K Ranch Shepherd Society, please contact Joe Burst at (406) 671-9635 or skrjoe@hughes.net

Special K goes on the road for the Road Show

On Wednesday February 4th Rod, Bret and Joe went to Lewistown to help the Lewistown Kiwanis Club hand out programs for their annual fundraiser, a showing of the Montana Repertory Theatre's production of To Kill a Mockingbird. Rod and Bret thoroughly enjoyed the show and were excited that they could help out in this small way. The following week Joe, Shorti and Laurie went back to Lewistown to do a presentation to the club. We showed them our new ranch video and answered guestions about Special K Ranch. The Lewistown Club donates half the proceeds that it receives from the play to Special K Ranch. This year they had their largest turnout ever and presented a check for \$3,500. Thank You Lewistown Kiwanis for your support. Pictured below are Joe Shorti and Laurie with Randall Hoch, Road Show Committee Chairman and representatives from



their major sponsors- Bank of the Rockies, High Heat Inc. First Bank of Montana, Century Companies Inc. and Edward Jones/Rolly Nelson.



EMPLOYER MATCHING FUNDS

"I believe in the work that Special K Ranch does but graduating from school recently, and beginning my career, it's hard to give to the ranch at a level that I would like to give at this time. Fortunately my employer has a matching program. I decided that I can give \$9.00 per paycheck without causing a strain to my budget and with my employer matching it by the end of the year the ranch will receive \$486.00 in my name. I am grateful to my employer for allowing me this opportunity to contribute in this way. I encourage anyone that would like to give to the ranch to check and see if their employer has such a program in place. Together we can all make a difference in the lives of those with disabilities". Scott Burst

Does your employer match charitable contributions? Please ask and help us double the value of your gift.

WOULD YOU PREFER RECEIVING OUR NEWSLETTER BY E-MAIL?

If so send us your e-mail address and we would be happy to e-mail you the Herder and remove your physical address from our mailing list.



P.O. Box 479 Columbus, MT 59019 406-322-5520

www.specialkranch.com E-mail: specialkranch@hughes.net



Greg, Deb and Dallas selling Special Olympic truck raffle tickets at the mall.

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED

Non-Profit Organization U.S. Postage PAID Billings, MT Permit No. 1

Tell your friends about our website at www.specialkranch.org

SPECIAL K RANCH IS HONORED TO HAVE BEEN CHOSEN AS THE RECIPIENT OF THE BILLINGS ASSOCIATION OF REALTORS

Quality of life community involvement program





Created by the Billings Association of Realtors with the goal to help raise awareness of and money for non-profits in the community that are working to improve the quality of life for our residents. Each year the Quality of Life program hosts a 5k run with this year's proceeds going to Special K Ranch. The run will be on Saturday August 22, 2009 and will go from on top of the Rims down to the Yellowstone River. As a result of being chosen as this year's recipient, special K will be receiving approximately \$25,000. For more information please go to www.billings. org and click on the QOL tab. People on Facebook can also find more information under causes.

CONSIDER A GIFT

New or good used passenger van
Feed , Grain, and Hay
Gift Certificate for tires (vehicles or equipment)
Livestock, calves, and sheep
Hand Tools
Tractor 30 horse or larger
Various building materials
Designate a Cash Gift
A commercial type popcom
maker for special events
Carpeting and linoleum for one of our homes
(est. \$7,000)
A Credenza for the Billings office
Large dining room table for one of our homes
A new or good used tabletop display board

These are some items SKR could use.

If you have any of these items that you would be willing to donate, please give us a call at 406-322-5520

Contact Joe Burst at 671-9635 or skrjoe@hughes.net if your club, church or organization would like a presentation on Special K Ranch and/or have a tour of the Ranch.

We'd love to show you our new ranch video.